FHA/VA NOTICE TO APPLICANTS

This is notice to you, as required by the Right to Financial Privacy Act of 1978, that the Veterans
Administration or Department of Housing and Urban Development, whichever is appropriate,
has the right of access to financial records held by financial institutions in connection with the
consideration or administration of assistance to you. Financial records involving your
transactions will be available to VA or HUD without further notice or authorization, but will not
be disclosed or released to another government agency or department without consent, except
as required or permitted by law.
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